
 

 

From the Director of Drama:  Jeremy Taylor 

25 September 2015 
 

To all parents 
 

12th Annual Screening of new films by the Abingdon Film Unit, 
Saturday 3 October, 7pm, Amey Theatre 

 
I write to invite you to the annual screening of new films by members of the Abingdon Film 
Unit, which takes place in the Amey Theatre at 7pm on 3rd October, the evening of Open 
Day.  
 
This year’s screening includes a number of new films by current pupils as well as some by 
recent AFU alumni who are now working in the film industry. These include two award-
winning short films (Sam Johnson’s Billy the Kid and Tian Ji and Adrian Lo’s A Portrait of 
Sun Wah Kee) as well as an extract from Will McDowell’s Never Better, the first feature-
length film by an AFU graduate. Fiction, documentary, animation and abstract work will be 
represented in what we hope will be an evening to remember. 
 
As always for this event, admission and refreshments are free, though we ask you to book 
your tickets in advance, if at all possible, to help us assess catering requirements. You can 
book tickets in one of three ways: 

• Online at http://www.abingdon.org.uk/future_events 
• Email the box office at boxoffice@abingdon.org.uk, stating your name, contact 

details and the number of tickets you require 
• Telephone 01235 849063 and leave a message stating your name, contact details 

and the number of tickets you require 

I do hope you can join us. 

 
Jeremy Taylor 

jeremy.taylor@abingdon.org.uk 


